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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Milo, Poppy and Taila 
Class 2 

Ethan and Logan  
Class 3 

Alfie and Lily 
Class 4 

Aimee and Max 

 
 
 
1st Oct   Class 1 visit Techniquest 
2nd Oct     Harvest Festival   

 service 2.15pm 
                  followed by a market outside 
9th Oct   Year 6 Super Learning day at           

Forest Academy 
23rd Oct      School Disco  

 Infants 5.30-6.30pm 
                  Juniors 6.45-8pm 
24th Oct   Half term  
3rd Nov     Inset 
5th-11th Nov   Book Fair 
5th & 6th Nov   Parents’ Evenings 
11th Nov    Individual photographs 
15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 
16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 
   Junior production 6pm 
17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 
18th Dec  Christmas parties  
   Non-uniform day 
19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   
                        1.30pm 
19th Dec  End of term 
5th January  Children return 

 

Watch out, watch out, nits about!! 
 

 
As you have probably noticed, the driveway has become a little bumpy AGAIN! So we are organising a working 
party of parents to help fill in the holes on Friday 3rd October after school at 3.15pm. We thought it would be a 
perfect opportunity to also paint the fencing around the outdoor area as we have the stain already donated from 
Hale & Co. If you are available to help and have a spare shovel, wheelbarrow or paintbrush then please let Mrs 
Harris know. Refreshments will be provided! 

   School News 
 

 Many thanks to the parents in Classes 1 and 2 
who have worked with us to improve the 
safeguarding of the children first thing in the 
morning. The children are now much easier to 
monitor on their way in as the corridors are clear 
and they are not having to negotiate lots of legs!  
Although you may not be accompanying them into 
the building, if you have something that you 
urgently need to pass on to the class teacher, 
please let the staff at the door know.  Teachers 
continue to be available to you after school.  

 This week the school played host to 39 Special 
Needs Coordinators who met together to discuss 
the new SEN Code of Practice.  Each school is 
responsible for creating a ‘School Offer’ which 
details how the school supports children with 
additional needs.  To view our offer, have a look at 
the school website. 

 Thank you to everyone who collected the minibus 
tokens – in the end we were able to put in over 
200 entries!  The official draw is at half time during 
the Glos v Leicester rugby match at Kingsholm 
next week – keep everything crossed for us! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We still have some yellow data sheets 
outstanding  - please check and amend if 
necessary before returning to school as 

soon as possible.  Thank you. 


